
 

 

 

LOCAL CONNECTICUT HEALTH DEPARTMENTS COLLABORATE TO CELEBRATE NATIONAL 

HEALTH EDUCATION WEEK 

October 13, 2022 

Contact: Kathryn Glendon and/or Elizabeth DeMerchant 

Phone: (203) 272-2761/ (203) 630-4288 

 

[New Haven] - - The month of October is widely recognized for countless celebrations within healthcare and 

public health across the country. Since 1995, The Connecticut Society for Public Health Education (CT 

SOPHE) has recognized and celebrated National Health Education Week during the third week of October. 

National Health Education Week, taking place October 17th- 21st, 2022, is aimed to increase awareness of 

major public health issues and to promote a better understanding of the role of health education and health 

promotion.  

Following the COVID-19 pandemic, local health educators and public health professionals have met virtually 

to share their experiences and work together to ensure quality health and services to their community members. 

Members from the following health departments who are leads in these efforts include and are not limited to 

the Chesprocott Health District, City of Meriden Health and Human Services Department, City of Stamford 

Department of Health, Fairfield Health Department, Milford Health Department, Naugatuck Valley Health 

District, Norwalk Health Department, Quinnipiack Valley Health District, Stratford Health Department, and 

Trumbull Health Department. 

This year during National Health Education Week, the local health organizations will share the importance of 

health education and promotion on social media pages. On Tuesday, October 18th, local health will be 

partnering with the Southern Connecticut State University (SCSU) Department of Public Health as they 

present “Public Health Education 101”, an event to network and meet with local public health professionals. 

Health educators will participate in a discussion panel to explain the different roles and responsibilities they 

take on while networking with attendees and answering questions to help better the understanding of the field. 

This event will take place on SCSU’s campus in the HHS Building, Room 301 from 4-6 pm. The event is 

FREE to attend and registration is highly recommended. Please visit the Eventbrite page for more information 

and to register or click on the following link: https://tinyurl.com/txtrv2cz.  

Please join CT SOPHE, local Connecticut health departments, SCSU, and all community members this 

October to celebrate and honor National Health Education Week!  

For more information, please contact Kathyrn Glendon, Public Health Specialist for Chesprocott Health 

Department at (203) 272-2761 or Elizabeth DeMerchant, Public Health Educator for City of Meriden Health 

and Human Services Department at (203) 630-4288. In addition, we encourage you to follow your local health 

department on their social media pages for more updates and information on programs and services that are 

available in your community. 

“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world.”- Nelson Mandela  

 

https://tinyurl.com/txtrv2cz

